
From: Zawislak, Tim (UTC)  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 2:14 PM 
To: Gail Long (gail.long@tdstelecom.com); Rob Snyder (74541.2515@compuserve.com); 'Betty Buckley 
WITA'; 'Richard A. Finnigan'; Reynolds, Mark (Legal) (Mark.Reynolds3@CenturyLink.com); 'Gipson, Carl' 
Cc: Weinman, William (UTC); Liu, Jing (UTC); Hahn, Roger (UTC); Higgins, Joni (UTC) 
Subject: NEW Docket Number for the Lifeline recertification filings in WA under UT-133002 
 
Hi Gail, et al., 
 
Bill asked me to send this message to you in response to questions about the FCC’s Lifeline 
recertification filings that need to be copied to the states. 
We have established an informational staff investigation docket number that you can use as a reference 
when filing the copies with our state. 
 
The NEW Docket Number is:  “ UT–133002 ”  and the description is, “2013 Lifeline ETCs' annual 
filings to the Federal Communications Commission pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 54.416 (b).” 
 
The lead staff will be Jing Liu (however, she is on vacation this week – therefore, you may contact me in 
her absence if you have any further questions until she returns). 
 
Thanks in advance for your consideration, 
 
   Tim Zawislak  
     Regulatory Analyst  
       Washington UTC 
         (360) 664-1294 
           www.utc.wa.gov 
 


